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Peace Memorial renews hope in downtown
Clearwater with world class concerts.

COVID-19 has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World Health
Organization and is known to be extremely contagious. Although it will endeavor
to apply all reasonable health protocols, the Peace Memorial Presbyterian Church
cannot guarantee you will not become exposed to or contract COVID-19 while
attending one of our opportunities. Therefore, if you choose to attend, you
acknowledge and accept the risk that you may be exposing yourself to and/or
increasing your risk of contracting COVID-19, and you release and waive any
claim and any right to bring suit against the Peace Memorial Presbyterian Church
of Clearwater in Florida and its trustees, agents, employees, or other
representatives for any harm, injury or damage arising therefrom.

For more than a decade, Peace Memorial
Presbyterian Church has presented an annual
concert series. Folks gather in the historic
sanctuary at three o’clock in the afternoon on
second Sundays, October through March, to
hear celebrated artists perform music of all
genres.

As the pandemic continues, Peace Concerts
find a new normal at a time cultural enrichment
is especially vital to our mental health and
wellness. With a spirit of safety-minded
cooperation amongst performers and patrons,
we continue to maintain best practices for a
successful Concert Season.

To keep our music playing, CDC guidelines
will be observed. Additionally:

• Doors open no earlier than thirty-minutes
prior to minimize our time indoors, and to
reduce congregating in entrance areas;

• Regardless of immunization status, all
patrons must wear a mask over their nose
and mouth while inside the venue;

• To minimize exposure risks, we require
proof of full immunization (at least 14 days 
since the final dose) or a COVID-19 PCR
negative test result within 72-hours prior, or
a negative COVID-19 antigen test result
within 6-hours prior;

• A valid government issued ID is required for
verification of immunization status.

• There is no post-concert reception;
• Concerts are limited to approximately 60-

minutes, without intermission.

Please join us in bringing hope to one
another through music! While we resume a
tradition of not requiring tickets and first-come,
first-served general admission seating, we will
receive a free-will offering. Your generosity
enables us to honor our contracts with musicians
and ensures the viability of future concert
seasons.

For those more comfortable listening from
home, we offer an online streaming option for a
very modest fee. To purchase streaming access
with no convenience fees, please visit
itickets.com or telephone 800 | 965-9324. 

For help in navigating these procedures,
telephone Timothy Belk, Director of Music
Ministries and Organist at 800 | 479-8846. We
look forward to welcoming you!

Online Streaming Option
• Season Access, including bonus . . . $50.00
• Individual Access . . . . . . . . $10.00


